
SDMC – January 16th 

 

In attendance was Maria Olivo, Mario Olivio, Elizabeth Deleon, Ms. Monroy, Mr. Garza, Abigail 

Ramirez, Mr. Garcia, Mr. Infante 

 

Principal Garcia introduced the new Teacher Excellence System. 

 

Handouts were distributed – to follow along with the video.  

 

Principal Garcia played the video.  

 

The video was paused to discuss the differences between the options – emphasizing each 

component and what it means.  

 

Parents mentioned that they would like for student surveys to be incorporated into the 

evaluation system because they deserve to have a voice.  

 

All voted on option D, E, B. 

 

Game Night was discussed to support 5th grade.  

 

NWEA MAP testing was discussed.  

 

 


